
 

 

September 3, 2021 
 
Dr. Marnie Hazelton 
Linden Public Schools 
2 East Gibbons Street 
Linden, New Jersey 07036 
 
Dear Dr. Hazelton, 
 
It is a pleasure to extend my warmest acknowledgment of the beginning of a 
new year at Linden Public Schools. After a year disrupted by the COVID-19 
pandemic may the start of this school year be filled with new beginnings, 
excitement, and a return to a sense of normalcy.  
 
Your teachers, staff, and students have overcome numerous obstacles over 
the past year, but are no doubt more resilient because of it. I wish you all 
the best of luck and look forward to a successful school year.  
 
 
 
    Sincerely, 

A 
    Cory A. Booker 

United States Senator 
 
 


